
Viewing a FERPA Restriction/Hold 

 

 

1. In MyGFU, Go to the Student Services Ctr (Student) under Campus Community. 

 

 
 

2. Type in the student’s ID or name 

 
3. At the top of the Student Center, look for a blue pull-down screen icon in the service indicator area. 

 

If there is one, this means the student has a full FERPA hold which restricts the release of all directory 

information. No information about the student, including their enrollment at George Fox University, 

should be released. 

 


